
 

Enviromall appoints two new members to board

Enviromall has appointed Natalie Larkins as managing director and John Fox as sales director. Both appointees join the
company's board of directors.

Natalie will be leading her fast-growing team in developing the company's position in Sub Saharan Africa. Her initial focus
will be on developing and supplying environmentally friendly packaging.

Enviromall's new sales director, John Fox, has been involved in sustainable packaging for the last decade. A qualified
optometrist, he made the switch to sustainable packaging after seeing the environmental impact of packaging on our planet.
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